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You can now register 
your child online. To 
complete the process, 
visit your local school 
between October 9–
12. You will receive 
information and 
invitations to be part 
of activities to support 

your child’s learning. 
We look forward to 
welcoming your child 
to kindergarten.

More information: 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-w/Pages/default.aspx

Online registration is available on our website under 
“Parents” for children who will turn five by December 

31, 2019 and who start school in September 2019. 
Once you have completed the online registration visit 

your local school with proper documentation.
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